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Dear Friends of St. Helen Catholic School: 

 

I am pleased to announce that St. Helen Catholic School in partnership with 

St. Helen Catholic Church will host the Centennial Grand Gala in 

recognition and to honor St. Helen Catholic Church on its 100th year.  This 

year’s event will take place on Saturday, February 23, 2019. 

 

Our school continues to grow!   The theme of this year’s event “Grand 

Gala” coincides not only with our advances in academic excellence but also 

our increased enrollment.  This growth is a direct result of more families 

seeking a high quality Catholic education for their children. 

 

Your commitment to sponsor this event or donate an item for our auction 

will ensure that St. Helen Catholic School, a 501(c) (3) charitable 

organization, continues to serve the educational needs of our students. 

Tuition covers just a portion of our annual expenses and the Annual Gala is 

a means to ensure that our academic programs continue to advance.  These 

funds have an immediate and positive impact on our students and faculty.  

They help to provide excellent curriculum and instruction for our campus.  

Likewise, keeping Catholic school affordable for families is a priority and 

your support can help tremendously. 

 

Enclosed please find sponsorship details and donor forms for your review 

and consideration.  Today though many Catholic schools are closing their 

doors we are proud to report that St. Helen Catholic School continues the 

charge of providing a quality religious based education.  With your 

financial commitment you can play a big part in keeping this tradition of 

faith alive for generations to come. 

 

Thank you for helping make good things happen at St. Helen Catholic 

School! 

  

Warm regards, 

 

Sandi Harpring 
Sandi Harpring 

Sponsorship Chair 
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AUCTION FORM 
 

Date:______________ 

Donor:________________________________________________________ 

Contact Person:________________________________________________  

Address:______________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________ 

City:_________________________State:____________Zip:____________ 

Phone:________________________Email:__________________________ 

Web Site:_____________________________________________________ 

Donation Information: 

 

Item Description:______________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Expiration Date:____________________Market Value:________________________________________ 

The above item is given by the donor for sale at the St. Helen School Gala All proceeds from the event 

benefit St. Helen Catholic School. 

If mailing an item please send with a copy of this form to: 

St. Helen Catholic School 

ATTN: Gala Committee  

2025 20th Avenue 

Vero Beach, FL 32960 

Email this form to: SHFalcons@sthelenschoolvero.org   
 

St. Helen Catholic School does not provide donors with any goods or services in exchange for this 

contribution. A copy of the donation form will be mailed to you as a receipt for your tax records.  

St. Helen Catholic School is a 501C3 organization. 

Thank you for your generous donation! 
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